
C.A.R.S. CLUB 
Of  Sun Cities, Inc

NEXT CAR SHOW 

Montecito Senior Living 

Center, 17271 North 87th 

Ave (North of Bell Road) Peoria 

on Tuesday January 22nd 

from  10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

AC T I V I T I E S

Larry and Karen Brower’s 1970 
Chevelle was purchased in 2005 at 

the Pavillions in Scottsdale. We 
did some modifications changing 

out the 307 to a 350 engine. 
Additionally added bucket seats 
vice a bench. The car, other than 
the above changes , was pretty 

much original. 

J A N U A R Y  3 0 T H  C O M E  C R U I S E  O N  
O U T  T O  T H E  D E E R  V A L L E Y  A I R P O R T  
C A F E   F O R  Y O U R   L A T E  B R E A K F A S T  
O R   E A R LY  L U N C H  M E E T  A T  1 0 : 3 0  

A M  C O R N E R  O F  9 9 T H  &  U N I O N  
H I L L S  D R .  R S V P  B U R C H  O R  J O A N  
P I C K E T T  @  6 2 3 - 5 5 6 - 4 4 8 8  O R   E -

M A I L  T O   R I V E R L V @ C O X . N E T           

mailto:riverlv@cox.net
mailto:riverlv@cox.net


January 17, 2019 

Here we are in a New Year: Hope you all made your 
resolutions for good health and a prosperous 2019. 

Several changes had to be made to our governing 
board, Jerry Eggleston decided to remove himself 
from our club. The new WebMaster is Jamie Longtin 
who will be appointed at our January 28 meeting. 
Jamie has rolled up his sleeves and jumped in and 
refurbished several items that were accidentally 
eliminated. Please remember that Jamie is new to 
working with our Web page.  

A meeting was planned on how to improve the 
newsletter but several of our volunteers were absent 
due to illness. I plan to address this issue during our 
January 28th meeting. I encourage all members to 
attend and bring your ideas on any and all proposals. 
Remember this is your club, your newsletter, so as long 
as we stay within the by-laws everything will be fine. 

Jamie, JW, Dave and myself spent many hours putting 
the revised Webpage together as several items were 
deleted. We feel we now have it in proper order. 

I would appreciate if a member would take the Regalia 
position. It will not require a lot of your time and be 
helpful to our governing board.   

The email address to be used to contact or submit 
articles to the club is carsclubofsc@gmail.com   
  
Please do not use Jamie's personal email address. 

Larry V Brower 
President Cars Club of Sun Cities
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